
       Although we are 

rejoicing about meeting for our 

worship service at 11:00 a.m. each 

Sunday, there will be no Sunday 

School or Nursery at this time.   

We look forward to the opening 

of  Sunday School & the Nursery 

soon. 
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SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP  

If you are over 65 or have an auto immune 
deficiency, or just don’t feel comfortable 
following the guidelines set out in David’s May 
21st letter, you are encouraged to continue 
worshipping with us remotely in the comfort of 
your home.  However, since the service will 
not be recorded until our 11:00 a.m. service it 
will not be available on YouTube or Facebook 
until later. If attending in person, please wear a 
mask when entering or leaving sanctuary. 
Masks may be removed once seated. Every 
other pew is blocked off.  You may sit with 
family members (or whoever you travelled to 
church with), otherwise please keep social 
distancing guidelines. Temperature will be 
taken when arriving & we will leave one row at 
a time when dismissed.  Hugging, shaking 
hands, etc. is discouraged at this time, but 
smiling & waving is encouraged (with proper 
social distancing), of course. 
  

AUGUST INFORMATION  

 

 

 

11:00 A.M.    Sunday Morning Worship 

6:00 P.M.      Sunday Evening Service 

7:00 P.M.      Wednesday Night Service 

 

We will continue with current protocols in 

place until further notice. 

 
Due to continued social distancing 

requirements, Sunday School classes and 

nursery will not be available.  We will let you 

know whenever we have changes to the 

schedule or requirements. 

 

August 9th – The Lynette Johnson Concert 

has been CANCELLED 
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MEMORIAL 

 

    The Anglo-Saxons were Germanic cultural groups that migrated to England beginning in the 5th 

century.  They established the Kingdom of England, and the modern English language owes almost 

half of its words, including the most common words of everyday speech to their language. 

    So, what does this have to do with anything?  The Anglo-Saxons called August, ”Weodmonath”, 

which means “weed month”.  My yard confirms that they were right. 

     Anyway, it reminds me of the story in the bible of the wheat and the tares in Matthew 13:24-30.  

Tares were a type of rye that was hard to distinguish from the wheat until it headed out.  The rye 

seeds were smaller than wheat, and had a fungus on them that was poisonous to animals and man. 

     There are a lot of spiritual seeds being sown in our world today that are poison to man as well.  

There are false prophets today, just as there were in biblical days.  We need to make sure we can 

distinguish the difference between the good (true) seed, and the poisonous seed (false doctrine).  

We can do that by comparing seed (words) that are sown, with the seed (Good News) of God’s Word. 

     “AS A RESULT, WE ARE NO LONGER TO BE CHILDREN, TOSSED HERE AND THERE BY WAVES AND 

CARRIED ABOUT BY EVERY WIND OF DOCTRINE , BY THE TRICKERY OF MEN, BY CRAFTINESS IN 

DECEITFUL SCHEMING; BUT SPEAKING THE TRUTH IN LOVE, WE ARE TO GROW UP IN ALL ASPECTS 

INTO HIM WHO IS THE HEAD, EVEN CHRIST”.  EPHESIANS 4:14-15 (NASB) 

     Continue to rely on your faith in Jesus as we slog through this unprecedented time in history.  

Read Proverbs 3:5-6; maybe every morning.  That’s some GOOD seed.  Pray for all, in all 

circumstances. 

God bless, 

David  L. Atwood 

 

P.S.  August is National Catfish Month, and National Peach Month.  Have a big plate of fried catfish, 

and finish it off with some homemade peach ice cream! 
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To 

 

Trey will graduate from Tarleton State 

University on August 7, 2020 with a  

Bachelor of Science Degree in Agricultural 

Services and Development 

Proud Parents:  George & Jana Moore 

 


